
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Tahoe Transportation District will have a public
hearing at the board meeting on July 13 at 9:30am at the
Stateline office to discuss three proposals for transit on the
South Shore. Go online for more info.

·      Placer Mosquito and Vector Control District reported a
mosquito sample has tested positive for West Nile virus this
week. The sample was collected from a site along the county’s
western border. 

·      Dates have been set for the 2019 Mountain Bike Festival
in Meyers – June 22-23.

·      The Placer County Grand Jury weighed in on what it
thinks the county is doing regarding affordable housing. Here
is the report.

·      Ski Run Marina is having a mural dedication on July 18,
6:30pm. Charles Goldman, who is credited with much of Lake
Tahoe’s preservation, will be there to read a poem.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/07/snippets-about-lake-tahoe-1121/
http://www.tahoetransportation.org/transit
http://www.placer.courts.ca.gov/grandjury/2017-2018/2017-2018_COMPLETE_FINAL_REPORT.pdf

